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Representatives from the Royal Australian College of General Practitioners (RACGP) and the 
Australian College of Rural and Remote Medicine (ACRRM) recently met with the National Rural 
Health Commissioner at Collingrove Homestead in the Barossa Valley, South Australia, to 
explore opportunities for collaboration. 
 
The two Colleges are determined to secure a strong, sustainable and skilled national medical 
workforce to meet the needs of our rural and remote communities. The two Colleges have 
agreed to work together to lead the development of a national framework for Rural Generalism. 
 
Consistent with the Cairns Consensus Statement on Rural Generalist Medicine and 
acknowledging the contextual position statements on Rural Generalism by ACRRM and the 
RACGP respectively, the two Colleges propose that a Rural Generalist (RG) is a medical 
practitioner who is trained to meet the specific current and future health care needs of Australian 
rural and remote communities, in a sustainable and cost-effective way, by providing both 
comprehensive general practice and emergency care, and required components of other medical 
specialist care in hospital and community settings as part of a rural healthcare team. 
 
A Rural Generalist Pathway Taskforce is being formed, led by the National Rural Health 
Commissioner, which will ensure broad input from across the rural health sector into this 
Pathway. Further details of, and ways to contribute to, this historic work will be announced soon. 
 


